
Expressions of Divine Mystery: Classical Music at Martyrs’ Shrine 

I’m thrilled to advise everyone that on June 7th we had our very first spring Classical Concert at Martyrs’ Shrine, 

performed by The Narrows Ensemble from Orillia, and it was a great success!  The audience and atmosphere were 

outstanding.  I would like to thank the Culture Alliance in the Heart of Georgian Bay for their support, and of course, the 

staff and volunteers of Martyrs’ Shrine.   

Respectfully Yours,  

Sue St. Amant, Chair 

Martyrs’ Shrine Advancement Committee 

  

A very special thank you is extended to Ms. Sue St. Amant 

for leading the Advancement Committee in their first event.  

Like everything here at Martyrs’ Shrine, all that we receive is 

gift.  The gift of time and talent from our volunteers is at the 

heart of our apostolate. 

During the concert, the Church of St. Joseph was lit by 

candles, lanterns, and the glow of the setting sun through the 

stain glass windows.  The audience were so focused on the 

musicians and the beauty of the sound that filled the space, 

that it made me think that the concert was aptly named, as 

the true beauty, elegance, and balance found in classical 

music was revealed to everyone on Friday night.  Indeed, as 

many in attendance requested, we will have more events like 

this due to its tremendous success! 

Angela Kruger 

Chief of Staff 

Martyrs’ Shrine 
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